
➢ Our Web site, www.ivychapel.org, has pictures of events with Ivy Chapel members, church information, Calendar, Lay Ministry documents and The 
Ivy Vine newsletter (articles due 15th of the month) at www.ivychapel.org    

 The “MEMBERS” page may be accessed with password. Text Frieda, 636-293-9525, for password.  

Ivy Chapel UCC • 620 N Woods Mill Road Chesterfield, MO 63017 • 314-434-4991 
www.ivychapel.org • www.facebook.com/IvyChapel • www.youtube.com/channel/UCo4zrr6OBTyPraq-2ATlLSQ 

Let’s “talk”—share news about you or the family, pets, garden....anything...with your Ivy Chapel Family.  
By each Wednesday, please e-mail Frieda Clark, ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org 

20 September 2020~16th Sunday after Pentecost 
Exodus 16:2-15, Psalm 105:1-6, 37-45, Jonah 3:10-4:11, Psalm 145:1-8, Philippians 1:21-30, Matthew 20:1-16 

➢ Happy Anniversary to:  23/2006 Trish and Mark Baker 28/1996 Frank Pfau and Beth Noonan 

➢ No Birthdays this week 

➢ Watch for location of Mens luncheon in October 

➢ SEP Care Corps LDR-Kathryn Kuntzman 636-391-8468             CO-LDR-Valerie Waterman 636-391-9886 

➢ 27 September 2020~17th Sunday after Pentecost: Exodus 17:1-7, Psalm 78:1-4, 12-16, Ezekiel 18:1-4, 25-32, 
Psalm 25:1-9, Philippians 2:1-13, Matthew 21:23-32 

Check the top of the Ivy Chapel’s website page—www.ivychapel.org—for the link to virtual worship. 

Newsletter articles and messages are due the 15th of each month (this coming Tuesday). Share your news, 
thoughts, sorrows, and joys, in the KYP and The Ivy Vine.  Look for Totenfest forms in the newsletter. 

Stewardship: Our autumn faith pilgrimage together will begin this coming Sunday, Sept. 20.  John Weiland, 
Ivy Chapel Stewardship Chair, will be speaking.  This is always a blessing!  John will offer the sermon, 
introducing the theme for our 2020 journey together.  Join us for '10 am Facebook Live'  worship.  

Collection of aluminum cans is still done at Ivy Chapel. Please feel free dropped off your bags of cans in the 
designated corner of Fellowship Hall.  Thank you for bringing them, and thank you to Jack Molyneaux for 
recycling them for us! 

Thank you to the Ivy Chapel ladies (Kay, Jan, Dottie, Nancy) for their visit and multiple gifts on Tuesday 
morning, September 15th, to start my 90th birthday celebration. Also, my appreciation to Pastor Dan and 
others for their calls and cards. I was blessed by a perfect day. The weather was delightful, and family came  
in the afternoon to enjoy being together on the patio. Lee Headrick 

 

(Ethiopian eunuch, an official for the queen of the Ethiopians—reading Isaiah 53)  “…asked Philip, “About 
whom, may I ask you, does the prophet say this, talking about, himself or someone else?”  Then Philip began 
to speak, and starting with this scripture, he proclaimed to him the good news about Jesus. .… and both of 
them, Philip and the eunuch, went down into the water, and Philip baptized him.  Acts 8:34b-d,35, 38b-c 

Lord God, thank You for the assurances You have given us in Your Holy Word, that remind us of the blessings 
we can have within us and in our life through the work of the Holy Spirit. Thank you for the blessings you 
have given us in our life—health, home, love and care of family, friends, even strangers. Help us to take more 
time to read your Holy Word and to discover more of Your blessed promises; drawing us closer to You. Help 
us not lose sight of these precious days when “normal” returns. Thank You for loving us Father. In Jesus’ 
name we pray. Amen.  
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